
 

Presented To:  

TRUST HOUSE FOUNDATION 

In Appreciation of Your 

SUPPORT 2016 

On Behalf of All The Members 

From The 

 

To The Team at the Trust House Foundation 

On behalf of our many members and supporters of the St George Rugby League Club based in 

Porirua, I would like to offer our sincere thanks and gratitude for the continued support your 

foundation has generously provided our Club and Community for the Season 2016. 

The funding enabled the Club to purchase much needed uniform shorts, socks, accountancy fees, 

laundry expenses, WRL Fees, Ground/Field Fees which we were extremely grateful for the 

opportunity to have the funds to pay these expenses immediately once funding was received. 

As the Treasurer of the Club, I would like to especially thank Jane who made the application 

process very easy, and was always available to guide me through if I had any questions.  Also a 

huge thanks to Lee who is an amazing lady for all your continued support and guidance 

throughout the years, especially with the changeover of Trusts. 

 

 



 

Please find a selection of photos taken during the season 2016 for your enjoyment. 

You will see photos from our:  

 Little Dragons Under 4-6year old’ 

 Premier Team 2016 

 Phil Marshall (Chairman) One of our Oldest members to our Youngest 

Member Miss Jaleiah aged 4 years – Under 6 Little Dragon 

 Field Shots 

 First Aid Required – Team Work carried off the Field 

 Happy Team Photo Shots 

ENJOY 

& 

THANK YOU AGAIN 

TRUST HOUSE FOUNDATION 

‘YOU ARE THE REASON’ 

‘WE CAN MAKE A’  

‘DIFFERENCE’ 

‘WITHIN OUR COMMUNITY’ 
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Thank You  

‘TRUST HOUSE FOUNDATION’ 

For All Your Support 2016 


